
 

 

 
 September 10, 2015 
 
Docket No. 03001303 License No. 07-12153-02 
Control No. 588317 
 
Patrick Grusenmeyer, Sc.D. 
President, Christiana Care Health Initiatives, Inc. 
Christiana Care Health Services, Inc. 
Management Suite - Room 1270 
4755 Ogletown-Stanton Road 
Newark, DE  19718 
 
SUBJECT: CHRISTIANA CARE HEALTH SERVICES, INC., ACCEPTANCE OF 

NOTIFICATION OF RADIATION SAFETY OFFICER SEARCH, CONTROL NO. 
588317 

 
Dear Dr. Grusenmeyer: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated July 8, 2015, and discussions with Dr. Manzone on 
September 8, 2015, notifying the NRC of your efforts in the search for a permanent Radiation 
Safety Officer.  We understand that Drs. Manzone and Koprowski continue to assume the 
responsibilities of the radiation safety officer, under NRC License No.  07-12153-02, in the 
interim.  Please notify us within 60 days of the date of this letter of the status of your search. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Penny Lanzisera 
 
Penny Lanzisera 
Senior Health Physicist 
Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 
Timothy Manzone, M.D., Temporary Radiation Safety Officer 
Christopher Koprowski, M.D., Temporary Radiation Safety Officer 
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